
Public Notice

LITTLETON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to the liquor laws of the State of Color-
ado, Fisch Management, LLC, d/b/a Grande
Market  of  Littleton,  5642  S.  Sycamore  St.,
Littleton, CO, has requested the licensing offi-
cials of the City of Littleton, Colorado, to grant a
Fermented Malt Beverage liquor license.
Applicant(s):

Kurt Fischer
2941 W. Centennial Dr. #103
Littleton, CO 80123

The public  hearing  on  the  application  will  be
held on Wednesday, January 8, 2020, at 6:30
p.m.,  in  the Council  Chamber of  the Littleton
Center,  2255 West  Berry  Avenue,  Littleton,
Colorado.

By order of the Licensing Authority of the
City of Littleton, Colorado.

/s/ Colleen L. Norton, Deputy City Clerk
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